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Change to Minute Maid Juicer 
(Sanitizing Container)

Technical Bulletin Reference No. 2802-001

Lancer’s supplier of the Minute Maid Juicer sanitizing container has discontinued tank delivery. 

Newly purchased Juicers will include a new sanitizing container based on the Minute Pak® 
product package with a new appearance.

Operationally there is no change to the sanitizing process of the Minute Maid Juicer.

 Sanitizing Container:

Old Container New Container
PN: 82-7337-SP

Minute Maid Juicers


